
Minutes  1-12-10 
 
Board members present were Virginia Apker, Neil Cox, Betty Martin, Eve Pim, 
Jon Pyeatt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the December meeting were 
approved as printed on the website, and the treasurer’s report was approved as 
presented. 
 
Solo Report: Todd Swain reported that the new trailer would be on display at the 
awards party. 
 
AVRG:  The 2010 schedule is complete and available on the MiDiv website.  The 
event listed in March in Memphis will not be held. 
 
Adam Myers expressed an interest in purchasing the old solo trailer.  He will look 
at it and present a proposal. 
 
John Brook told the members that there had been some interest expressed by 
other regions in NEOkla’s hosting a divisional solo.  He presented the idea for 
consideration by the members. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


